
*SITUATIONAL AWARENESS ADVISORY*
HEAT ADVISORY

Friends and neighbors,
The weather in our area over the next three days is going to
become oppressively hot, possibly even breaking some
records.
Today, Thursday and Friday, the heat index is predicted to
be in the upper 90s, at times approaching 100 degrees. With
the increase in temperatures and humidity, the air quality will

be effected. Those with respiratory issues, the elderly, small children, and those without air
conditioning may want to consider using a cooling center.

Kent Emergency Management Community Emergency Response Team will be opening
up our Cooling Center in the large meeting room on the first floor at Town Hall. Please
enter through the back entrance.
Hours open: Wednesday and Thursday from 10am to 7pm, and Friday 10am to 5pm

Please note: Masks in Town Hall are required for all regardless of vaccination status.

Stay well,

Remember to check on your elderly neighbors, limit outdoor time for your pets, and
allow yourself to take more breaks during the day.

Don't forget to hydrate,
hydrate, hydrate during the

day!

Find some space to cool off
(for you and your pets).

If you are outside and beginto
not feel well, head indoors.

Join the Town of Kent's Newsletter list serv and stay informed. Click the image to join,
or sign up via text by texting "KENT" to 42828.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org

https://www.townofkentct.org/

